
Food from Thought and Arrell Food Institute are hosting an infographic 
poster competition on June 24. This is an opportunity for graduate students 

and postdoctoral fellows to present their research to senior scientists, 
industry, and policy leaders. Show us:

Highlighting sustainable 
agri-food systems research 

•	 Your name and project title
•	 Research funding source
•	 A brief project description

•	 Why is the project important for agri-food 
systems and their sustainability

•	 What are the anticipated impacts
•	 Demonstrating research excellence

Agri-Food Excellence Symposium • June 24-26, 2019

An infographic 
summarizing your 
research and its impact 
for sustainable 
agri-food systems

Alignment with 
Symposium themes:
Agri-food and biodiversity 
digital disruption, 
resiliency, sustainability, 
and smart agriculture

Submit a 200-word abstract including:

Infographic poster prizes:
People’s Choice Award $400

Research Excellence Award $400 $200 $100

Abstract submissions are due to Food from Thought at fft@uoguelph.ca by  
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 at 4:00pm.


